
As part of the gradual reopening, some businesses may be interested in
adapting their operations to align public health and social distancing
requirements with business needs. For example, restaurants may be
more interested in patio dining, and !tness studios may be interested in
accessing park space.

THE CITY OF BELLEVUE IS COMMITTED TO SUPPORTING

BUSINESSES MAKING ADAPTATIONS.

RETAIL CURBSIDE
PICKUP

RETAIL AND RESTAURANT ASSISTANCE

• IN-STREET

The City has already created temporary
pickup zones for restaurants offering
take-out and delivery. Upon request,
it may deploy additional pickup zones
for curbside retail, depending on the
location and parking demand. Businesses
should contact Transportation
(trreception@bellevuewa.gov) for more
information and to request a zone.

• PARKING LOT

Retail pickup is allowed in
existing parking lots, although
businesses should follow best practices
and general guidelines:

• Spaces may be reallocated from in store
customer parking to short term pickup.
ADA-accessible parking spaces should not be
altered from their intended use, but may in some
circumstances be re-allocated as pick-up for
handicapped patrons.

• Curbside pickup spaces may not be
“drive-thru”-style, as this may create
transportation impacts on the street.

• Fire access zones must be kept
clear at all times.
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